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May 4, 2005 
 
 
 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP 
(Set for Thursday, June 9, 2005, 9:30 a.m.) 

 
 

RE: Least Cost Planning Rulemaking, WAC 480-100-238 
Docket No. UE-030311; 

 Least Cost Planning Rulemaking, WAC 480-90-238 
Docket No. UG-030312; 
Chapter 480-107 WAC Rulemaking 
Docket No. UE-030423 

 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On April 22, 2005, the Commission issued a notice to all interested persons 
scheduling a stakeholder workshop in the above rulemaking dockets for June 7, 
2005.  The Commission has learned from various stakeholders that this date 
conflicts with another workshop scheduled with the Oregon Public Utility 
Commission.  In order to give other stakeholders an opportunity to participate in 
this workshop, the Commission feels it is necessary to reschedule the workshop 
currently scheduled for June 7, 2005, to Thursday, June 9, 2005. 
 
We encourage your attendance and participation in the stakeholder workshop to 
be held Thursday, June 9, 2005, in Room 206 at the Commission’s headquarters, 
beginning at 9:30 a.m.  Free parking is available.  The Commission’s address is: 
 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
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If you cannot attend the workshop, you can arrange to dial into the 
Commission’s conference bridge at (360) 664-3846.  The conference bridge, 
however, is limited to 23 access lines. 
 
Questions may be addressed to Graciela Etchart at (360) 664-1310 or e-mail at 
<getchart@wutc.wa.gov>. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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